First I'd like to go on the record and say no communication was given to us about this.

I have not received and email, not letter through my door and had to find out by concerned neighbours about the consultation.

You website is full of bugs and the survey to fill out is too comprehensive for those who A) aren't computer savy, and B) don't have the time to read all the information before the deadline.

My main concern is closing down the supermarkets in Southgate (Asda) - people really on these supermarkets for their jobs, food and mental well being.

It is the life blood of the area - where will people go for their daily/weekly shopif it were to close?

Not everyone has a car to drive 20 minutes away to the next supermarket.

The elderly rely on this supermarket as do the young.

It just doesn't make sense to close it down - it will increase traffic and get people driving to visit the shops when we should be driving less considering the current climate - literally.

The green belt around Enfield and Crews Hill should remain a green belt - if we lose these we run the risk of mental depression increasing, we need these spaces to remain as they are.

Do we need more housing - yes, but not by eating into the green belt or closing down supermarkets that serve thousands which many rely on.